"Assisting families in educating and fostering growth of the whole child"



April 20, 2017

Thursday, April 20 - Spirit DaY! May orders for Hot Lunch, Blimpies, and Homework Club are due. Happy Birthday Father Rob and Mr. Kappel. The Safe House visits 2nd grade in pm

Friday, April 21 - Mass 8:30 (5) TVCS Dance at St. Mark's 7-9pm

Saturday, April 22 - It Takes a Village...Gala Auction 5-9:30 pm

Tuesday, April 25 - School Board 7pm

Wednesday, April 26 - 5th grade to Owyhee Field Day

Friday, April 28 - Mass 8:30 (3)

Saturday, April 29 - 1st Communion Retreat - All Day

Sunday, April 30 - 1st Communion 1pm

May 1-5 - Teacher Appreciation Week

Friday, May 1 - Mass 8:30 (2) - May Crowning in pm

May 8-12 - 6th grade to MOSS

Monday, May 8 - Fred Meyer and REgular SCRIP orders due, Home and School pm

Letter From Our Principal

But the angel said to the women, "Do not be afraid, for I know that you seek Jesus who was crucified. He is not here, for he has risen, as he said. *Mathew* 28:5-6

Dear Parents,

Happy Easter!! I hope all of you had a blessed and joyful Easter weekend. I am so grateful to be able to celebrate these Holy days with the students and staff. It is such a blessed opportunity to work in a Catholic school, where we embrace and share our faith and love of Christ. Thank you for this amazing gift in my life!

I would like to congratulate Sacred Heart School students and families who received the sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist, and Confirmation this weekend. We are so proud and happy for you!

As our Lenten season is over, please remember to return your Rice Bowl collections. We will be sending the money to Catholic Relief Services next week.

It's Gala Week!! Saturday is our big day! Parents and staff have been working so hard to get ready for this special evening that means so much to our school, and I want to thank each one of them for the effort and commitment. We are so blessed to have the support of an amazing parent and parish community. The online auction is up and running right now. Be sure to check out all the fun items, including staff packages! You can see them HERE!!! Please pray for the Gala's success and the good of our school. Don't forget to buy your raffle tickets (\$500 cash or Nintendo Switch). We will draw the winners on Saturday night.

Happy birthday to two of our favorite guys around here! Today we celebrate Fr. Rob and Mr. Kappel. We are so thankful for each of them and the wonderful gifts they bring to our school. Sacred Heart loves you!

Congratulations to Marisa Beckner and Owen Hentges. Their History Day project placed third in the state competition on Saturday! We had several middle school students competing, and are proud of all of their accomplishments!

School Board elections will be taking place soon. The Board is seeking candidates to run for two open positions this spring. If you are interested in running or would like more information, please contact any of our Board members or me. Thank you for considering this important work!

Just a reminder that there is a TVCS dance tomorrow night for 7th & 8th grade students.

The dance is at St. Mark's; admittance is 5\$ and a can of food, which will go to St. Vincent DePaul.
Have a great weekend!
In Christ,
Brock Carpenter

Gala Helpers Unite!

We have almost made it! The Gala is THIS Saturday, and we couldn't be more excited! There is still time to buy a ticket if you want to see what we have put together. If you cannot attend, but would like to be involved, we still have some opportunities to get your Gala PALS hours.

Thursday Night 6 - 8

We will have pizza for dinner to fuel us for hanging parachutes and getting all the tables setup and chairs pulled out from under the stage.

Friday 9 - 3

Stick around after drop off and we will start setting up the gym for the gala. We will be grabbing items from the church basement and school library. We will even feed you lunch.

Saturday 9 - 3

Come on out and spend part of your Saturday helping getting the final touches put on the Gala.

Sunday 10 - 12

Clean up the gym and get the school put back together for the kids on Monday.



Saint Alphonsus Capitol Classic Children's Race

The sun is shining and the temperatures are rising which means it is almost time to celebrate the 35th anniversary of the Saint Alphonsus Capitol Classic Children's Race. On Saturday, June 3, the 1-mile stretch between the Boise Train Depot and the Capitol Building will be ablaze with activity as 1,500 children participate in one of the largest kids-only races in the Northwest.

The Capitol Classic is for boys and girls ages 6 to 14 of ALL abilities. The registration fee of \$20 includes a T-shirt, Olympic-style medal and refreshments at the "Finish Fair" in Capitol Park.

Sign up the young people you know to join in the Capitol Classic or participate yourself as a volunteer!

The Saint Alphonsus Children's Classic Race has been promoting youth fitness for 35 years now and is a favorite event for Treasure Valley families. Registration is available on-line at www.saintalphonsus.org/capitol-classic and registration assistance is available for anyone unable to pay the entry fee.

Volunteering at the Classic is a great way to spend a couple of hours on a Saturday morning; in return you will receive a T-shirt and excellent memories! No experience is necessary. Visit our website at www.saintalphonsus.org/capitol-classic to learn more about volunteer opportunities. For questions, please contact Debbie Hamilton at 367-3997 or debbie.hamilton@saintalphonsus.org.



H&S Happenings:

Two more days to order pizza from ANY Treasure Valley Papa John's. Use the code SACREDHEART online or on the phone to get 20% off your order and have 20% of the proceeds come back to Home & School. And save the receipts and turn them in to your classroom teacher. The class with the most pizzas wins a pizza party! We will be using the funds to help finish purchasing headphones, wobble cushions and noise canceling earmuffs for classroom use!

May 1st - 5th is Teacher Appreciation Week and we are in the midst of planning some great things for our awesome teachers and staff. You will be contacted soon by room parents on how you can help make this week special!

"It Takes A Village"...
Online Auction Started Friday, April 14th at 5 pm!

http://sacredheart.afrogs.org

Help support our school by checking out our Online Auction. Each year we hold an event, "It Takes A Village" Gala and Auction. The live event is Saturday, April 22 from 5 pm to 9:30 pm. The Online portion of the auction began Friday, April 14th at 5 pm, and ends Sunday, April 30th at 8 pm. It's open to everyone....yourself, family and friends. Share the link.

These are just a few of the fun things available to bid on:

- Free Dress Certificates
- Teacher Experiences
- Front Row Seats to Drama and Music Programs
- Staycation Package
- Restaurant Gift Cards
- Crazy Hat/Sock Day May 16th

You just need to create an account and start bidding.

For every new user created online, your child will receive a free dress. One per family.

Checks are the preferred method of payment (at the auction close), but credit cards are an option. Thank you for supporting our children and Sacred Heart Catholic School!



Save the Date - Spring Concert!

Spring arts fair - date correction

Whoops! 6th grade needs to be in town for our concert. The new date for our spring arts fair will be Tuesday, May 23. My apologies for the mistake!

-Mrs. Bailey



Just five orders left......have you fulfilled your commitment for this year?



Box Top News

There are only two more collection days for the school year! This month's collection will take place Friday, April 28th. Box Tops have expiration dates, so let's turn them into cash for our school while we can! Log onto www.boxtop4education.com for coupons, contests, and a list of participating brands. Contests can be entered daily. Email Kim atdlconner@cableone.net with questions.

And she laughs A Catholic Women's Day Event Join over 400 women from around the state of Idaho for a memorable one-day Catholic Women's Event featuring inspiring talks, delicious food, fun workshops and a lot of laughter. Date: Saturday, May 13 Location: Renaissance Charter Meridian, Idaho Cost: \$45 COST INCLUDES: BREAKFAST, LUNCH & EVENT MATERIALS For more details and to register, go to: www.SaltandLightRadio.com

Bishop Kelly Youth Football Camp, the 24th Annual

The only contact camp for Optimist age players and incoming 8th graders.

For players in grades $3^{rd} - 8^{th}$ for the 2017-2018 school year camp dates:



June 26th- 29th 2017 Fee: \$150; \$120 for additional family members. Camp includes; Football fundamentals, Helmet, Camp Shirt, Insurance and lots of FUN.

For applications and online registration; www.bkfootballcamp.com or Contact Camp Director Tim Brennan at tbrennan@bk.org